
 
Collection for 

April 22
nd

  
St. James:   

Loose:                       153.00 

Envelopes:(91)         2222.00 

                                 2375.00 

 

Nativity of Our Lady:  

Loose:           107.30 

Envelopes: (18)          522.00 

                                   629.30 
 

 
 

 
Thank you for the continued 

support of your parish. 
 

   

 
                     

 

 

Pastor 

Father Kenneth O’Brien 

 

 

78 Wellington St. 

P.O. Box 190 

Eganville, ON 

Tel:  613-628-2020 

Fax:  613-628-1485 

 

 

Office Hours 

Tuesday—Friday 

9:15 a.m. — 5:00 p.m. 

Office Manager 

Dianne Kelly 

E-mail 

secretarystjames@gmail.com 

Website 

www.stjameseganville.com 

Facebook 

facebook.com/StJamesParishEganville 

 

St. James the Less Church 
 

Nativity of Our Lady Mission 
108 Chibekena Inamo, Pikwakanagan, ON 

St. Ann’s Church 
50 McCauley Mountain Rd., Cormac, ON 

 

Fifth Sunday of Easter  

April 29, 2018 

Mass of the Lord’s Day 
 

St. James, Eganville 

 

Saturday     5:30 p.m. 

Sunday     11:00 a.m.   

 

Nativity of Our Lady, Pikwakanagan 

Sunday       9:00 a.m. 

 
St. Ann’s Church     Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 

 

Mother of Perpetual Help Devotions:  Thursday mornings in 

conjunction with Mass. 

 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: First Fridays from 9:00 a.m.   

Baptism 

Please contact the parish 

office at least one month 

prior to the desired date. 

Marriage 

Please contact the parish 

office at least one year prior 

to the intended date. 

No other arrangements 

should be made until 

the date for the church 

has been confirmed. 

Parish Contacts – St. James 
Altar Servers   Mark Searson  649-2225 

C.W.L. President   Janice Doiron  628-9949 

Cemetery Committee  Gus Cammaert  628-3072 

Custodian   Mark Tracey  628-2020 

Director of Music Ministry T.J. O’Grady  628-3907 

Finance and Property  Robert McQuade  628-5305 

K. of C. Grand Knight  Gordon Panagapko 628-2422 

Pastoral Council Chair  Hugh Howard  628-1061 

Prayer Chain   Rita Valiquette  628-2365 

St. James School Principal  Maureen Enright  628-2927 

Celebration of Holy Mass during the week:  

April 28
th

 – May 6
th

 
Sat      5:30 p Orville Menard – Charles Menard 

Sun     9:00 a Pikwakanagan – Hector Vincent – John & Ursula  

  Golka 

Sun   11:00 a For the intentions of those who celebrated wedding  

  anniversaries in April 

Tues    7:00 p Cormac – Dora McGrath – Mary Anne McCann 

Thurs  8:30 a Living members of Arcand & Panagapko families –  

  Gord & Marilyn Panagapko 

Fri      8:30 a Kelsey Tracey – Ray & Debbie McGrath 

Fri     7:30 p For Palliative Care 

Sat      5:30 p Mabel Pharand, Lew & Jim St. Louis – Ernie St.  

  Louis 

Sun     9:00 a Pikwakanagan – Colleen Wingle Ethier – Kelly &  

  Moon Power 

Sun   11:00 a For the intentions of all parishioners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Those who have died, 

especially Darla Howard and 

Frank Bryson, uncle of Dianne Kelly. 

St. James Parish Pastoral Council – Father Ken O’Brien, Hugh 

Howard, Kevin Knox, Maggie Lavigne-Jukes, Wanda Tracey, Mike 

Donohue, Michael Kelly, Stephan Grasmuck, Dianne Kelly 
 

Nativity of Our Lady Mission Pastoral Council – Father Ken 

O’Brien, Howard Bernard, Marie Dionne, Sandy Nash, Donna Proulx, 

Irwin Sarazin, Michael Truskoski. 
 

St. Ann Parish Pastoral Council – Father Ken O’Brien, Cecilia 

Curry, Tom Holly, Bardella Kelly, Moses Martins, Ann McIntyre 

 

Reconciliation 

at St. James is available 

before daily Eucharist. 
 

Saturday   4:45 – 5:15 

Sunday   10:15 – 10:45 
 

Nativity of Our Lady Mission 

and St. Ann’s Church 

before the 

Celebration of the Eucharist 

or by appointment. 

mailto:secretarystjames@gmail.com


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please advise 

the parish office 

if there is someone 

in the hospital 

or nursing home 

who would like to 

receive a visit 

from a priest. 

These institutions 

no longer 

advise the parish 

when a Catholic 

is admitted to care. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember 

those among our families 

and friends who are 

suffering the burden of 

illness or pain, especially: 
 

Evelyn Bozak 

Harrison Madigan 

Claire Lavalley 

Gloria Bernard 

Barry & Diana Hart 

Ken Mask 

Sarah & Aaron Robillard 

Gord Edmonds 

Emmett Duff 

Jeffery Chenier 

Kelly Haslett 

Lisa Selle 

Judith Commanda 
 

May they experience the love and 

warmth they need that they may be 

healed in body and spirit. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                         

 

 

   

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Lectors 
Euch. 

Ministers 

Gift 

Bearers 
Greeters Collectors 

Sat. 

May 5 

Dianne 

Kelly 
Jim Kelly 

Willy & Beth 

Verheyen 

Gilles 

Barrette 

Pat Kelly, 

Les 

Prendergast 

Sun. 

May 6 

St. James 

School 

Tom 

Gallagher 

Pat & Leanne 

Holly 

Patricia & 

Robert 

McQuade 

Pat Holly, 

Dave 

Zdyrko 

The new Lay Minister’s Schedule 

is available at the doors of the Church. 

Church Suppers in the Area 

1. Our Lady of the Angels (Brudenell) – August 30th – starting at 

1:00 pm; 

2. St. Ignatius (Maynooth) – September 6th - 12:00 pm – 6:00 pm; 

3. Our Lady of Mercy (Bancroft) – September 13th from 11:30 am – 

6:00 pm. 

4. Our Lady of Mt. Carmel (Lapasse) – September 13th – 2:30 pm – 

6:00 pm. 

5. St. Mary’s (Quyon) – September 20th – 3:30 pm – 6:30 pm. 

See bulletin boards for more information. 

Celebrating Marriage Dinner Banquet 

The above will be held on Thursday, May 24
th

 from 6-9 p.m. at Our 

Lady of Lourdes Parish Hall. Come celebrate another anniversary 

milestone with couples from across the diocese. Guest speaker is 

Father Denis Lemieux from Madonna House. Tickets are now on 

sale – $50 per couple. Deadline to purchase tickets is May 18
th

. 

Contact Yvette Bourque at 613-732-7933 x 208 or 

yvettebourque@pembrokediocese.com. 
 

K. of C. News: 

Pro-Life Roses will be available at St. James after 

masses on May 12
th

 & 13
th

. 
 

Next meeting is Thursday, May 3
rd

 at 7 p.m. 

in the meeting room. 

 
 
 

Congratulations to those who celebrated wedding anniversaries 

during the month of April. 

Best wishes to Reg & Charlotte Neitzel (56), Harry & Irene 

O’Neill (49), Patrick & Barb Wingle (37), Stephen & Jane 

Donohue (35), Dan & Maurleen St. Louis (33) and Jim & Lois 

Chretien (32). 

 

The National Council of the CWL has once again decided to call 

upon the power of prayer and to initiate a nationwide 

12 Hours of Prayer for Palliative Care on May 4
th

. 

This is designed to take place just prior to 

National Hospice Palliative Care Week (organized by the 

Canadian Hospice Palliative Care Association) 

as a profound witness to the sanctity of human life. 
 

Our St. James & Nativity of Our Lady CWL councils 

have decided to once again take part in this initiative by having 

the Blessed Sacrament exposed 

for the 12 hours between 8 a.m. & 7:30 p.m. followed by Mass.  

They ask you to join them at St. James, 

during that time, in prayer for Palliative Care. 

 

In order to insure that someone will be in attendance at all 

times during the day, you will find signup sheets at all doors 

of the church.  

Everyone is welcome! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Barbecued Chicken Supper, Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish, 

Braeside, Sunday, May 27
th

 from 2 p.m. to 6 p.m.  Take-out 

available.  Adults - $15, children under 12 - $5, under 6 – free. 

An invitation to young adults to meet with Father Holly at Our 

Lady of Fatima Church in Renfrew on Monday, April 30
th

 at 6:30 

p.m. for a casual gathering to discuss and reflect on the new 

apostolic exhortation from Pope Francis: “Gaudete et Exultate” 

(Rejoice and Be Glad).  The document may be accessed at 

www.vatican.va.  Participants are invited to read Chapter 1 in 

order to discuss at the first meeting. 

Phone Numbers 

Over the past year or so, we have discovered that there 

are many phone numbers “no longer in service” which 

could mean either a parishioner has moved, changed their 

phone number without notifying the parish or most 

probably, have disconnected their land line to strictly use a 

cell phone. 

If you fit into any of these categories we would like to 

hear from you so that we can correct and update your 

family information on our parish list. 

Please call the office (613-628-2020) to check/update your 

family information. 

mailto:yvettebourque@pembrokediocese.com
http://www.vatican.va/

